
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF DEC. 13, 1996 
 

MEETING CONVENED AT 8:30 PM. COMMANDER TONY CIOTOLA PRESIDING. 
THIRTY SIX MEMBERS WERE IN ATTENDENCE. 

 
ROLL CALL OF OFFICERS 

 
COMMITTEE REPORTS:  
 
MEMBERSHIP- DENNIS CONROY REPORTED THAT HE HAD RECEIVED QUITE A FEW RENEWALS TONIGHT AND WE 
SHOULD REACH 300 PAID MEMBERS BY THE END OF THE YEAR. NEW MEMBER ADDED WAS GEORGE ATHES.  
 
POST ACTIVITIES - SAL FULCINELLI REPORTED THAT AS OF TONGHT HE HAD 40 PEOPLE PAID FOR THE NEW YEARS 
PARTY. HE EXPECTS MORE PEOPLE WILL SIGN UP BY PARTY TIME.  
 
LOUNGE- BOB KNAPP;.~AID THE LOUNGE COMMITTEE WAS LOOKING INTO BRINGING BACK CABLE TV 'PO THE LOUNGE.  
 
CORESPONDENCE - THANK YOU LETTERS RECEIVED  FROM THE CON THIEN POST AND BROOKLYN VA HOSPITAL FOR 
OUR CHRISTMAS DONATIONS.  
 
NEW BUSINESS: THE RULES COMMITTEE SUBMITTED FOR REVIEW AND APPROVAL THE RULES AND 
REGULATIONS.GOVERNING MEMBERS BENEFITS PAID BY THE POST.  
AFTER  DISCUSSION  SOME OF THE RULES WERE MODIFIED FOR CLARIFICATION AND WERE APPROVED . THE RULES WILL 
BE REWRITTEN TO INCLUDE THE MODIFICATIONS.  
 
MEETING CLOSED AT 9:20 AND FOLLOWED BY A CHRISTMAS PARTY.  
 
RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED  
 
FERDIE SALVATORE  
ADJUTANT  
 


